
 
Dear Parents,  
  
Thank you to those of you who attended the quiz night last Friday. Well done to the winning 
team- they clearly had more knowledge about farming than the rest of us! Thanks also to 
Precious and F4CADS in organising such a successful event - I have yet to hear how much 
money we raised. I also would like to thank Susan for the entertainment and Mr Jackson in 
his role as Quiz master.  
  
Thank you to the all the children (and parents) for the inventive world book day costumes. 
We will put pictures up on the website so you can see just how fantastic the children (and 
staff) looked.  
  
Finally, thank you to Dr Faller for coming to the Junior site today to talk to teach us all about 
hand-washing and good hygiene. We will be repeating the session next week for the 
Infants.  
Mrs Price  
  
Coronavirus  
I wanted to let you know how we are managing the coronavirus threat in school.   
I receive and read the daily updates from Public Health England and the DFE, and we are 
liaising with other local schools. The current position is for schools to remain open and for 
trips and visits to continue as normal. We are encouraging children to wash their hands 
regularly and to use tissues, thank you to Dr Faller for helping us to bring home this message 
to the children. The school premises are cleaned thoroughly every night, and the school 
caretaker is regularly cleaning desks and door handles with Milton.  
Mr Ecott (Chair of Governors) and I have an emergency plan in place, should we need it. If it 
becomes necessary to close for any reason, we will notify you of school closure in the same 
way we would if we close for any reason (Twitter, Mix 96, Bucks County Council and email). 
Should we be closed for more than 2 days, we will ensure that school work is available for 
the children through the usual homework methods: MyMaths, Learning Logs 
and TTRockstars.  
  
Twitter  
We enjoy being able to use Twitter in a safe and secure way, helping give you more 
information and a glimpse into your child's life at school.  
As I am sure you are aware, we have a two-step registration process to follow 
@cdsupdate.  Firstly, we require a registration form, available here on 
our website https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/parent-info/#communication  
Secondly, please request to follow our account on Twitter.  Without the two we are unable 
to authenticate who is requesting to follow the school.  We have the following Twitter 
users currently 'pending' following our account.  If you have made a request to join on 
Twitter but cannot see our tweets this is because you haven't completed the form, we just 
require the registration form to allow you to follow.  
enneite@enneite334  

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/parent-info/#communication#communication


 
Sarah Daly@sarahcdaly  
Kaley potts@kaley potts  
janine@janine87430901  
grahamteccc@grahamteccc  
Tracy@Tracy21684065  
Sam 0rnbo@Orners  
Bocksinbucks@CWPC2018  
John Spencer@jonniespence  
  
Messy Church   

  
  
Messy Church Chearsley – Come along this Sunday 8th March to Chearsley Village Hall from 4-5.30 
where we will be doing lots of Easter crafts and activities – bake a resurrection roll (see Jesus 
disappear), ride a donkey, try marble painting, decorate an egg, build an egg tower, try an obstacle 
race, roll an egg with your nose, bang in some nails and hunt for chocolate eggs!  All ages welcome 
and its free!  
   

Science Week  
It is Science week next week and children will be doing extra science in school.  We are using 
collective worship time to learn about scientists who demonstrate our half term value and 
everyone’s Learning Log activity will be science based.  
  

Plimsolls in school  
Earlier this week we sent a message out regarding children requesting to wear socks in 
school for indoor PE.  If children have verruca's, including other medical conditions, plimsolls 
will be permitted; but please be aware they are not part of the usual required PE kit.  
  
Sponsored read  
Please start collecting your sponsored read money. If your child hasn't bought their form 
into school this week for staff to make a note of when they read in school- please send it in 
on Monday. The deadline to get all the money in will be 27th March. The child collecting the 
most money on each site will be able to choose books for the library, alongside the school 
council.  
  



 
Sports Relief  
Friday 13th March is Sports relief. The children can wear sports clothing and trainers to 
school on Friday and make a minimum donation of £1.00 to do so. Please remember to send 
you pounds in as we often have children who have forgotten!  All money will go directly to 
Sports Relief.  
  
Energy Kidz  
Easter holiday club information attached.  Take advantage of the limited time offer, ending 
next week! Parents may claim 10% OFF all Easter Holiday Club bookings when they 
use the discount code: EBEASTER20-1. Offer ends at midnight, Sunday 15th March with all 
bookings made via our website: www.energy-kidz.co.uk/holiday-club/  
  
Payments  

• France Payment   
• Spring Morning and Night Owls   
  

                                                                   
Little Owls Athena, Lucy J  
Yr 1 Katie-Hope, Joseph  
Yr 2  Aurelia, Raphael  
Yr 3 Cooper, Peter  
yr 4 Artie, Theo  
yr 5 Sophia, Dylan  
Yr 6 Amelia, Olivia  
  

  
Sports Stars   
yr 3 Ellie  
Yr 4 Archie  
Yr 5 Alfie  
Yr 6 Annabelle  
  
  

  
  
  

http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/holiday-club/


 
Science Stars   
yr 6 Joseph   

        

  
  
Leaves   
  
Juniors  
Freddie C  

  
 


